
Cooperation with The Japan Atomic Power Company for decommissioning 

business 

-Appointment of Senior Vice President- 

 
May 27, 2015 

Tokyo Electric Power Company 

 

TEPCO announced today that it will invite Mr. Yoshikazu Murabe ( managing executive officer of The Japan 

Atomic power Company (JAPC)), as Senior Vice President of Fukushima Daiichi Decontamination & 

Decommissioning Engineering Company on June 30, 2015. 

The purpose of the invitation is to strengthen the cooperation between TEPCO and JAPC in line with 

“Cooperation agreement for Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station decommissioning business” reached 

in March. 

 

Personnel announcement 

Date Details Name 

June 30, 2015 

Corporate Officer, Senior Vice President of 

Fukushima Daiichi Decontamination & 

Decommissioning Engineering Company 

Yoshikazu Murabe 

 


